Baker, Carly

From: Tom <tom.krk@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 8:00 AM
To: Baker, Carly
Cc: Baker, Carly
Subject: Limekiln site, Horsham Twp
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
24 September 2012
Carly,

In reference to the contamination of ground water in the Limekiln Pike, Horsham Road area of Horsham Township, Pa. |
would prefer to maintain my own well and filtration system. I had a filtration system installed April of this year and discontinued
the use of bottled water.

Thomas Kurek
1118 Limekiln Pk.
Ambler, Pa. 19002



